
BY EMAIL 6th August 2010 
To: TPCR5views@uk.ngrid.com 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on your initial consultation. 
We very much welcome the breadth and inclusiveness of your intended 
process. 
Our only important observation concerns a key theme that seems to be 
missing from Q4a - What should we be talking to our stakeholders about? 
- is anything to do with: 
   cost of NG's activities 
   value for money 
   timeliness (of NG undertaking its own activities - for example 
designing and building connections - having regard to the commercial 
needs of NTS users) 
 
It may be you intend that these topics will be dealt with under other 
headings but in our view they should be addressed clearly and 
specifically as a separate theme in the interest of all stakeholders. 
Regards 
Fraser Ashman 
 
Company Secretary 
WINGAS Storage UK Ltd. 
Building 3/ Chiswick Business Park 
566 Chiswick High Road 
London W45YA 
 
 


